
Catholic  dioceses’  pronoun,
gender  rules  cheer
conservatives,  sadden
transgender allies
Bill in the news: (Washington Times): Bill Donohue, president
of the conservative Catholic League, praised the Sioux Falls
document as “fair, yet firm, and in complete agreement with
Catholic moral theology and social teachings.” READ MORE HERE
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